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Mount Juliet, Tennessee A neighborhood was evacuated after reports of an "unexploded military
ordnance" at a home outside of Nashville. The suspect UXO was discovered during an inspection of
a property that is to be remodeled.

Tennessee Highway Patrol closed Belinda Parkway while EOD from Fort Campbell responded to
remove the ordnance that was deemed inert by EOD. All roads were reopened and the evacuation
orders lifted following the EOD response.
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